Placer County citizens
academy to start in Sept.

Reservations are being taken for the Placer County Sheriff
Office’s Community Awareness Academy, which offers an inside
look at the law enforcement agency.

Each of the eight classes covers a different topic.

Classes are Monday and Wednesday evenings, Sept. 3-29, in
Auburn.

Attendees must be at least 18, work or reside in Placer County
and agree to submit to a minor background check.

The deadline to sign up is Aug. 15; call 530.889.6922 or email
arogers@placer.ca.gov.
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